
City of Clay 
P.O. Box 345 

Clay, Al 35048-0345 
 

PRE-COUNCIL MINUTES 
February 16, 2016 

 
The City Council of the City of Clay, Alabama held a Pre-Council meeting on Tuesday, February 16, 
2016, at 6:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers at City Hall with Mayor Webster presiding and City 
Manager Ronnie Dixon serving as recorder. 
  
Mayor Webster called the meeting to order. 
 
Council members present were: 
Councilor Becky Johnson, Councilor Kevin Small, Councilor Ben Thackerson, and Mayor Webster 
 
Absent: Councilor Ricky Baker and Councilor Bo Johnson 
 
The Council discussed the agenda items for the regular City Council meeting.  
 
Mr. Dixon informed the Council that the County has offered a Memorandum of Understanding for Debris 
Removal and Monitoring Services which will allow Jefferson County to be the lead for debris removal 
from emergency events. DRC Emergency Services LLC would be the contractor and Thompson 
Consulting Services would be the auditor. This MOU is a way to be pre-qualified if the damage meets the 
FEMA threshold. Mr. Dixon informed the Council that if they are interested he could prepare a 
Resolution for the next meeting. 
Mr. Dixon reviewed recent arts awards given to Clay Chalkville Middle and High School students. 
 

 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Ronnie Dixon 
City Manager 


